CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 15, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04981-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 8:48 AM

To: ‘Jbpass92'

Subject: RE: Florida Power

Good morning Ms. Passaretti,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Jbpass92 [mailto:jbpass92 @yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 8:47 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Florida Power

| feel this latest rate hike is ridiculous. Especially since none of the funds will go to service enhancements, disaster
preparedness, or energy innovation. Profit seems to be the sole purpose behind this rate increase.

Please do not let this rate increase go into effect.
Thank you.

Barbara Passaretti

2317 SW Whitemarsh Way

Palm City, FL 34990
docket number 160021-E1
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